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Message from the Guest Editors

Coastal regions, lands, lakes, rivers, and watersheds are
critical components of the Earth’s environmental system.
The use of remote sensing to monitor these elements is
vital for effective environmental management. Although
each component individually contributes to environmental
change, examining their interactions is crucial for a
comprehensive understanding of the mechanisms behind
these changes. As remote sensing technology advances,
increasingly accurate observational data for coastal
regions, lands, lakes, rivers, and watersheds become
available, offering effective approaches to monitor the
Earth’s environmental system in real-time with high
precision. This Special Issue seeks to compile innovative
studies that employ advanced remote sensing technology
and apply these methods to coastal regions, lands, lakes,
rivers, and watersheds, as well as to the interactions
between these ecosystem components. 
We welcome contributions to the third volume of the
Special Issue of Remote Sensing on “Remote Sensing of
Coastal Waters, Land Use/Cover, Lakes, Rivers and
Watershed”.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Remote Sensing is now a prominent international journal
of repute in the world of remote sensing and spatial
sciences, as a pioneer and pathfinder in open access
format. It has highly accomplished global remote sensing
scientists on the editorial board and a dedicated team of
associate editors. The journal emphasizes quality and
novelty and has a rigorous peer-review process. It is now
one of the top remote sensing journals with a significant
Impact Factor, and a goal to become the best journal in
remote sensing in the coming years. I strongly recommend
Remote Sensing for your best research publications for a
fast dissemination of your research.
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